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At Seneca, we are committed to educating you about academic integrity, which refers to the

demonstration of honest and moral behaviour in an academic setting.

On Wednesday, Feb. 22 from 10 a.m. to noon and Thursday, Feb. 23 from noon to 2 p.m., the

Seneca Student Federation will be hosting academic integrity awareness activities outside of

the library at King, Markham, Newnham and Seneca@York campuses.

In addition, all are welcome to attend the Doc & Talk — Academic Integrity on Wednesday,

Feb. 22 from 2 to 3 p.m. in person in Room M204 at Markham Campus or online through

Zoom.
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